
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Raman, Mythili (CRM); Pope, Amy (CRM) 
Sent: 	 6/2/2011 1:06:55 AM 
Subject: 	 Fw: Fast and Furious hearing the week of June 13 

Fyi. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 07:45 PM 
To: Burke L. Dennis_(USAAZ); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); I ATF 

ATF 	. j; Melson, Kenneth E. (ATF); Hoover, William 3. (ATF); Sarnacki, Jeffrey P. (ATF) 
Cc: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Subject: Fast and Furious hearing the week of June 13 

Faith and I spoke with Steve Castor from Chairman Issa's staff this evening. HOGRC will be holding a public hearing 

on F&F sometime the week of June 13, probably June 15 or 16. 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
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